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I live in Portland and am aghast at the statistics that show only 2% of the gun dealers 

in the state were inspected last year, when experience shows that one third of those 

inspected are violating the law.  We cannot ever hope for ordinary citizens being able 

to feel safe if the gun dealers are not subject to the same level of oversight and 

accountability as our restaurants. 

Please pass HB 3076 to keep Oregonians safe from needless gun violence. 


